
22/09/06 
 
The following announcement is from the Bellarine Peninsula Community Branch Ltd. 
 
 
 

BSX Market announcement – Registry Change 
 
 
We wish to inform you that as of 29th September, 2006, the Company’s 
register will move to: 
 
Essential Registry Team 
Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited 
Yarra Falls 
452 Johnston Street 
ABBOTSFORD VIC 3067 

 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
Karen Woodhart. 
Company Secretary. 
 




